
 

 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
Following recent communications between The Lime Trees, the Trust, and leadership teams across our 
newly partnered schools, we want to thank you for your feedback regarding the updated wraparound 
pricing structure. 
 
The Lime Trees, along with Senior leaders at the Trust, are passionate about reaching the right solution 
for the children in our schools and community and have been working together closely to ensure we can 
meet those needs. 
 
We fully recognise that any change in routine or cost of provision can create challenges for families, and 
we want to reassure you that we have listened carefully to the concerns raised, particularly around 
affordability. 
 
At The Lime Trees, we are committed to delivering high-quality childcare that supports families and 
enhances children's school experience—but we are equally committed to being responsive and fair. As 
such, we have reviewed our pricing model in partnership with the Trust and school leaders to ensure we 
strike a better balance between sustainability and accessibility. 
 

Revised pricing (Valid until January 2026) 
 

 Breakfast Club  After School Club 

Time 7.30am – 8.45am 3.20pm - 6pm 

Cost £4.50 £7 

Location Main Hall or The Hub 

*Once Ofsted registration is confirmed parents will also be able to use childcare vouchers and the governments Tax Free Childcare 
scheme. Please refer to the ‘Parent Guide’ for more information * 

 

Parent Forum 
A reminder that we will be holding an online Parent ‘Drop In’ session on Wednesday the 7th of May. This 
is an informal ‘virtual’ meet and greet and will give you the opportunity to ask any questions you might 
have. Link: https://zoom.us/j/94698744840?pwd=dLZ0BV3oZDsEduU7BfBnu7eDT3XAF1.1 
 

Keep in touch and stay up to date 
If you have any immediate questions, please refer to our website for our ‘Parent Guide’. Alternatively, you 
can contact us on 0115 9313 562 or email hello@thelimetrees.co.uk. For all the latest news and 
promotions follow us on Facebook and Instagram - just search for The Lime Trees.  
 
On behalf of the whole team, welcome to The Lime Trees family, and thank you for choosing us to be a 
part of your child’s exciting journey. 
  
Yours Faithfully  

 

Gareth Degenhart 
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